
 
 
 
Press Release – For Immediate Release 
 
March 22, 2018 
 
 

Peachtree Senior Living Welcomes Ross Petty As Executive Director  
 

Peachtree Senior Living, an independent living 
and assisted living community, welcomed Ross 
Petty as its new Executive Director this week. 
Petty is a licensed Assisted Living Administrator 
with twelve years’ experience in the Senior 
Living industry. He has a degree in Business 
Administration and Healthcare Management 
and received his license with the Alabama 
Board of Examiners of Assisted Living 
Administrators.  
 
Petty stated, "I am honored to be able to serve 
our senior residents, associates, and families as 
an Ambassador for our Community. My goal is 
to provide support amongst the entire 
Peachtree Family while utilizing my experience, 
knowledge, and leadership I have acquired to 
further grow and progress our community into 

being the top-notch leader throughout the senior living industry." 
 

About Peachtree Senior Living 

Peachtree Senior Living is a locally-owned assisted and independent living community offering 
personalized assistance, supportive services and compassionate care in an intimate, 
professionally managed setting. Peachtree Assisted Living is located in Jefferson County, AL 
near downtown Trussville. Our retirement community serves Trussville, Leeds, Center Point, 
Pinson, East Lake, Springville, Clay/Chalkville, Roebuck and the greater Birmingham metro 
area. 
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